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Phone hotline open on Sunday
Posted by Elya K - 12 Oct 2008 01:31
_____________________________________

Because of Succos, the Monday night hotline will be closed.  However it will be open the next 2
Sundays. 

Also the weekly phone group will meet the next two Thursdays so there is still time to sign up.

For info on both, see here.

Have a good Yom Tov everyone.

A
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